
      
              
        

 
                                                                                                                             April 13, 2021 

To:     Mayor and Members of City Council      202101432 

 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Zone Changes for the Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Garden 

 

 

 

Attached is the presentation for proposed zone changes for the Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical 

Garden. 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director  

 Department of City Planning 


